Please Sell Your Chometz
During the festival of Pesach a Jew may not own any chometz food, drink and dishes. Every Jew must sell their chometz to a non-Jew through a competent Rabbi.
In order to be certain that all Chometz has been removed from our possession, Jewish tradition requires us to sell our remaining Chometz to a non-Jew. This Chometz, then, becomes the property of the non-Jew for the duration of Passover and should be set aside in a place in one's home that will be unused during Pesach.
For your convenience we have prepared this form which will enable the sale of chometz in accordance with the guidelines of Halacha, Jewish Law. Alternatively one can Email  the form below
to our office inserting the required details. 
Certificate authorising the sale of chometz
I/WE ............................hereby authorise Rabbi Chaim Jacobs to dispose of all Chometz that may be in my (our) possession wherever it may be at home, at my(our) place of business, or elsewhere - in accordance with requirements of Jewish law as incorporated
in the main contract for the sale of Chometz.

Residence ......................................................... City .............................

Business .......................................................... City ............................

Holiday Flat ...................................................... City ............................

Signature(s)................................................ Date ...........................

Forms should reach us by Wednesday 17th April 2019 latest. 

No responsibility accepted for forms received later.
Rabbi Chaim Jacobs Lubavitch of Scotland, 8 Orchard Drive, Giffnock, Glasgow G46 7NR. EMail: Lubofscot@aol.com
Call us or contact us for Pesach information

Please do not use your Chometz until one hour after Yom tov has ended
